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I strongly oppose this legislation.  We Oregonians have voted down sales taxes 

repeatedly and here you are trying to ram it through again to cover the mistakes 

when the "Supermajority" approved HB3115 which everyone knew couldn't be 

funded.  We are already a top 5 state for taxes and now you comeback wanting more 

of what little money we have left so you can re-distribute to homeless drug addicts.   

This is taxation without representation which historically has been a sticking point for 

the American people.   

 

Please stop now before you completely flush a once beautiful Oregon down the 

drain.    


